
  

St Margaret’s at Cliffe Primary School 

Class 3 Newsletter Terms 3 & 4 2023 

Mr Wratten & Miss Allan 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

I would like to firstly wish you all a Happy New Year! I hope you have all had an amazing 

Christmas and a well earnt break and that the children are feeling recharged ready to 

continue into terms 3 and 4 with their usual enthusiasm and effort! 

This term PE will continue to be on Tuesdays and Fridays and we will be doing athletics and 

gymnastics. The children will therefore need some black plimsolls for our inside PE lessons as 

well as some extra warm layers for outside.  Please add some extra leggings, tracksuit 

bottoms or a long sleeved top if you wish to do so. Socks are a particularly useful addition for 

girls who are wearing tights.  

 

In Term 3 

In our History topic we will be identifying the 

achievements of the earliest civilizations. This term 

we will be covering the Ancient Egyptians and 

explore the life of an Egyptian in one of the world’s 

first civilizations.  

We will also be visiting the British Museum in 

London this term (12th January 2023) to aid with our 

research into the life of Ancient Egyptians. 

 

 

Forest School 

We have forest school the week 

commencing on the 9th of January.  

Please can the children bring some 

extra layers to stay warm outside. 

A change of shoes is also necessary 

please bring either a spare pair of 

trainers or wellies.  

If you have any questions please do ask. 

I will be available at the door in the mornings and 

afternoon.  

If you would like more time an appointment time is 

always available through the office. 


